
SUB.0028.0001.0002

From:
Sent: Wed 4/30/2025 9:09:27 PM (UTC+10:00)
To: Submissions (Mccrae Inquiry)[submissions@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au]
Subject: Mccrae Landslide
Attachment: 20241224_121207.jpg

Water Leak Charlesworth St,  McCrae 

Dear Sir/Madam,
With regards the landslide at McCrae there was a significant water leak in Charlesworth Street 
which I took photos of 

The water was flowing out of the road for about 3 weeks prior to me taking the photos, so 
approximately it started in November.  Water was also heard gushing down the storm water 
drain in Waller Place nearby. 

This water leak was still flowing on the13th of January on which I reported it to  South East 
Water and the Mornington Peninsula Shire Council.  On the 14th of January the council rang me 
to report that they would repair the water leak the next day, the afternoon after the landslide.

The road was dug up and 3 metres down a water pipe existed but the water was flowing on the 
outside of the pipe.  I believe there was a significant leak of a water main in or near Outlook rd 
the otherside of the freeway.

I have some more photos or video if required, 
Regards,
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